February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

The Year 12 public services group have been planning an expedition over the last few weeks. This walk is an assessment and will be around Ladybower Reservoir and the surrounding moorland on Friday 16 February 2018. The students will be travelling by minibus, leaving school at 0800, returning at approximately 1700.

The students should bring appropriate footwear and warm clothing. Part of the assessment is the planning process, which involves selecting suitable equipment and clothing, therefore, they should know what to bring with them. Waterproof jackets/trousers, walking boots and rucksacks can be provided by the public services stores if required.

Students need to bring a packed lunch and snacks – a hot drink in a flask would also be beneficial. If the weather is severe for that region on the day, the walk will be postponed for safety reasons.

If you are happy for your child to participate in this trip, please complete, sign and return the slip below to reception by Wednesday 14 February 2018.

Yours sincerely

Markets

Mr M Jackson Public Services Assistant ★		
Please return to reception – Year 12 public services walk around	d Ladybower Reservoir	
I give consent for		
☐ I confirm there have been no changes to the consent form	submitted recently	
OR		
☐ Please note updates to medical or contact details for my ch	ild below	
Signed(Parent/Carer)	Date	